
 
 

 
 
 

RFP #25-0068 
SEDGWICK COUNTY REGISTER OF DEEDS LEGACY DOCUMENT IMAGING  

& BOOK SCANNING SOLUTION 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
 
 
September 18, 2025 
 
 
Dear Vendor, 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in our Request for Proposal #25-0068 Sedgwick County Register of Deeds Legacy Document 
Imaging & Book Scanning Solution and for submitting your comprehensive proposal. We appreciate the time and effort 
you invested in your submission. 
 
We are writing to inform you that we have decided to cancel this RFP. This decision is not a reflection of the quality of 
the proposals we received. The cancellation was based on an adjustment to our project budget and available resources.  
  
All submitted materials will be securely destroyed. 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you again for your participation. We value our 
relationship with potential partners and hope to have the opportunity to work with you on future projects. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lee Barrier, NIGP-CPP 
Senior Purchasing Agent 
 
 
 
 
LB/ch 


